
Reminders: 

School Photos: We are still waiting 

for the photographs to arrive back 

from our September session. On 

Tues 11th, our Reception classes will 

have their class and individual 

photos. Any child who missed the 

photographer in Sep will have th 

chance on Tuesday to have their 

photo taken. 

Primary Flu Vaccinations: 20th 

October. Please fill in the consent 

form and return whether you say 

yes or no.  

Christmas Cards – Deadline has 

been extended to Monday 10th 

October for returning the artwork to 

the teachers. 

Year 6 Residential – If you have a 

child in year 6 please respond by 

Monday 10th October 
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Primary Newsletter 

Author visit 

Mini Grey 

KS1 were very excited to 

welcome the Author Mini 

Grey this week. She came to 

share her new book The 

Greatest Show on Earth. She 

told a little about herself and 

how she writes and illustrates. 

Then they got to hear the new 

book. We had a great 

experience and would like to 

thank the Board of Governors, 

in particular Jackie who 

helped to organise this for us 

through the Oxford Children’s 

Book Group. 

5DE learned about 

Friedensreich 

Hundertwasser this 

week. They created 

some amazing 

towers in 

Hundertwasser’s 

colourful 

architecture. 



   
 

 

 

 

The Oxfordshire 
Museum visited 
Year 3 

 
As part of the World of 
Discovery autumn 
historical topic, the year 3 
classes have been studying 
timelines and what life was 
like in the olden days. The 
Oxfordshire Museum 
presented wonderful 

workshops featuring a 
range of practical and 
hands-on activities using 
a wide variety of original 
artifacts and 
photographs from the 
1950s, 1960s and 1970s.  
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

• 10 Oct: Deadline for Christmas Cards 

• 11Oct: Reception Class Photos 

• 13 Oct: 1EE & 1FE Trip to Sutton 

Courtenay Environmental Centre 

• 13 Oct: 3DE & 3FE Museum Workshop 

• 18 Oct: 1DE  Trip to Sutton Courtenay 

Environmental Centre 

• 20 Oct: Primary Flu Vaccinations 

• 21 Oct: PTA Halloween Cake & Costume 

Sale 

• 24-28 Oct Half Term 

2FE have 

been very 

creative 

having read 

the Leaf Man 

book by Lois 

Ehlert 

creating all 

sorts of 

creatures 

with leaves 

and sticks. 

Thank you to the PTA for organising another 

Rags 2 Riches 4 School collection. Great to see 

what we can fundraise by all doing a little bit. 

Have you booked 

your ticket to the 

Europa’s 10th 

Anniversary Ball. 

Click here to book 

https://www.inspireoxfordshireevents.com/

